PFAS Compliance Statement for Searing Industries

At Searing Industries, we are committed to maintaining the highest environmental and safety
standards in our manufacturing processes. After a thorough assessment of our operations and
supply chain, we can confirm that our steel tubing and pipe products are manufactured without the
use of per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS).

To reinforce our compliance with current PFAS regulations:

1. Supply Chain Verification: We routinely verify with our suppliers to ensure that no PFAS
chemicals are introduced at any stage of our sourcing or production.

2. Internal Audits: Our internal audits confirm that PFAS are not present in our materials,
coatings, or lubricants, aligning with both federal and state environmental standards.

3. Commitment to Transparency: We are dedicated to maintaining transparency with our
customers and regulatory bodies, providing full disclosure of our chemical practices to

support a safe and sustainable manufacturing environment.

By implementing rigorous material and environmental controls, Searing Industries supports the
ongoing global effort to eliminate PFAS from the supply chain and prevent environmental

contamination.

Richard Searing
VP of Operations
Searing Industries, inc.
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